
From: clerk@bodicoteparishcouncil.co.uk  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 1:36 PM 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning applications 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Bodicote Parish Council has no comments or objections to raise on the following planning 
applications: 
 
 
 
On application number 19/02001/F - erection of two dwellings with associated garaging, alterations 
to garaging and boundary wall to previously approved Barn, The Chaff Place Caravan, High Street the 
Parish Council would like to comment on the short distance from the entrance to the bus stop. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Corinne Hill 
Parish Clerk 
Bodicote Parish Council 
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